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JOSEPH E. ROBACH May 6, 2011

Here is Senator Robach's Community Connection for the week ending Sunday, May 8th. In
this week's issue, recent Senate passage of legislation regarding text messaging while driving,
Little Leaguers in Brighton get the season started, and some of the events taking place
around the district this week. All the best for a great week, and a Happy Mother's Day to all

the moms out there!



